
From: Tina Prettyman
To: Ferreira, Darlene S
Subject: [EXTERNAL] BLNR 08/14/20, Item J-2 - Documentation
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 12:08:12 PM
Attachments: GKM UST Permit and Inspection 02_12_20.pdf

Dear Darlene Ferreira:

Please see the following attached supporting documentation for distribution to Chair Case and all
Board Members for the BLNR Meeting on 08/14/2020, Item J-2:

1) GKM’s Permit issued by the Department of Health for the three USTs located at GKM
2) DOH’s current inspection report dated 02/12/20 which reports no violations.

Also, just for the record, GKM’s UST tanks are in very good condition and they have never leaked.  
All our piping, dispensers, sumps and leak detection were made brand new in 2008.

Sincerely,

Tina Prettyman
General Manager
GKM, Inc.
74-425 Kealakehe Pkwy
Kailua Kona, HI96740
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